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Thursday 15th April 

Allergies in School 

Dear Parents, 

We take our responsibilities towards allergies incredibly seriously. We are therefore updating our records of children who have 

allergies within school. 

We would be grateful if you could return this letter to the school office with the information attached – equally, if your child does 

not have any allergies, please still return the form to help us create a full and correct picture. We will then contact families of pupils 

who we were not aware of having allergies to allow us to establish an action plan should they have a reaction in school. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Office. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mr. S Donaldson 

Headteacher 

Allergy Information 

Name of child:____________________________________________       

 

My child DOES / DOES NOT have any known allergies (please circle) 

 

My child has the following allergies: ____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Signed __________________________     Date__________________________  
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